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Mendocino County
Lisa Foster, County Right of Way Agent APR 04 2018
Mendocino Couonty Department of Transportation
340 Lake Mendocino Drive . %eaairtmr?nt% of
Ukiah, Ca. 95482-9432 poriation

(707)234-2826

Dear Ms. Foster,

We are not in favor of changing the name of Cox Schrader Road (Frontage Road E) to Rivino
Ranch Road. Why change the name of this exit as it has been named this for well over 50 years?
I imagine this would cost quite a bit of money to remove the old signs, put new signs up and
have extra hours of labor for the county. Also, there would be money going out to change the
name of this frontage road on maps, etc. How about taking that money and putting it into the
roads in Méndocino County? We surely can see as we drive around the County of Mendocino
that there is definitely room for improvement on these roads. One last thought: if Rivino
Winery was ever to sell to someone else and the new owners wanted to change the name of the
winery to their name, it could be confusing.

We are totally in favor of the sale of the small piece of property going to Rivino Winery. This
would benefit them and make great parking for them. Rivino Winery has been a great addition to

our area and run by some great people.
Thank you.

Tom and Lucia Fracchia
3901 Fracchia Road —=1 \zovnds AA(ess
Ukiah, Ca. 95482
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